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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 2:04 PM

To: Donna Conkling; Matthew Callaghan; Carl Finger; Debby Pekarek Pekarek 

(dpekarek@verizon.net); Seth Ross; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Jane 

Veron

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; Josh Ringel

Subject: Fw: Sanitation recommendations 

 

________________________________________ 

From: Stephanie Golden <stephgolden@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 1:58 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Sanitation recommendations 

 

Dear Mayor Hochvert- 

 

I read the Scarsdale Conservation Advisory Council study of the Scarsdale Sanitation Dept and would like to express my 

strong support for all of the recommendations in it, and primarily the recommendation for weekly home/curbside pick 

up of food scraps. 

 

I have been participating in the food scrap program since the beginning and I’m at the recycling center twice a week 

with scraps. It has greatly reduced the amount of regular garbage that my household produces. 

 

I have many friends who would like to participate in the food scrap program but, because of their work schedules, they 

find it difficult to make it to the recycling center on a regular basis. 

 

Best, 

Stephanie Golden 

11 Kingston Road 

 

 

Stephanie Golden 

Homestead 

Organizing & Staging 

www.homesteadadvisors.com 

www.houzz.com/professionals/s/homestead-advisors/c/Scarsdale--NY 

 

 


